DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS
VA Great Lakes Health Care System
500 E. Veterans Street
Tomah, WI 54660

September 27, 2018

City Clerk of La Crosse
2" Floor

400 La Crosse Street
La Crosse, WI 54601

Re: Referral of Action for 1 Month

Dear Sir or Madam,

The Tomah VA submitted a Conditional Use Permit application for the property at 3120
Farnam Street in La Crosse. The application is scheduled for discussion at City
meetings on October 1 and 2, 2018. Tomah VA requests a referral of action on the
application for 30 days to the next scheduled meetings (October 29, 30 and Nov 8).

The 30-day timeframe will allow Tomah VA time to prepare and submit additional data
and information to clarify the program parameters and intended use.

Thank-you in advance for your consideration of this request.
Sincerely,

I e avtng g

Victoria P. Brahm, MSN, RN, VHA-CM
Medical Center Director




